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As a concerned parent and community member, I continue to be in support of the Director of Education's
recommendation to keep the boundary of St. Gregory's school status quo.
The idea of having young students walking over a busy 400 series highway and crossing with uncontrolled on/ off
ramps is completely unacceptable.
I continue to hope that other solutions and suggestions for finding and/ or building a new school will be put forward.
There are many options that need to be considered as our children should not be placed in danger to get to and from
school.
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